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We (ULC AC) voted unanimously to support board of game proposal #143. After 

lengthly discussion and input from F&G biologist Kevin White, we wish to support 

the reauthorization of the antlerless moose hunt in Unit 1 C. It is our opinion that 

having the authority to implement a antlerless hunt is an important tool for F&G to 

retain. Some concern was expressed about past use of the tool which lead to over 

harvest and herd declines but the concerns were addressed by Mr. White and we 

fully support the proposal. 
 
 
 


